
CBD and South East Light Rail  
Construction Update – Daytime testing in your area 

Day Time testing will commence in Kensington and Kingsford  

from Monday 4 November 2019 
 

   

  to Monday 28 October 2019 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Initial day time testing of trams will take place between Mondays and Fridays outside of peak traffic times, 
between 10am and 3pm. This period will extend over the coming weeks. 

Night time testing in Kensington and Kingsford will continue alongside day time testing. 

The testing and commissioning of systems and trams is an important part of preparation for light rail operations. 

During initial day time testing: 

 The testing zone will be along the light rail tracks extending from the the Dacey Avenue, Alison Road and 
Anzac Parade intersection to the Kingsford terminus. 

 Trams speeds will be walking pace to start with and will increase over time. 
 Trams, pedestrians and traffic will be supported by traffic controllers to facilitate this new change. 
 Night time tram testing will continue in Kensington and Kingsford alongside day time testing. 
 Construction activities will continue at night and on weekends where required. Please refer to construction 

notifications for further information on out of hours work occurring in each zone. 

Please note that light rail systems are now energised in this area and hazard zones are now in place three metres from  
the light rail tracks. Works to be completed in or near the hazard zone require a permit to work. For more information 
about the hazard zone and safety during testing and commissioning and what it means for you, please visit 
https://sydneylightrail.transport.nsw.gov.au/safety and see the factsheet overleaf. 

Equipment and vehicles for this work may include trams and traffic control vehicles. 

Testing may involve some temporary traffic and pedestrian changes. Where required, traffic control will be in place to 
safely direct motorists and pedestrians. 

Drivers are encouraged to visit livetraffic.com for up-to-date information about traffic changes. 

For further information, please call the Project Infoline on 1800 684 490. 

For all current notifications and information about the project visit www.sydneylightrail.com.au 

In planning for Tomorrow’s Sydney, we are building a new light rail line to provide modern, reliable 
and sustainable public transport that will transform services from Circular Quay and the CBD, to 
Kingsford and Randwick via Surry Hills, Moore Park and Kensington. 

 

https://sydneylightrail.transport.nsw.gov.au/safety

